
IT’S COMING:  
Get Ready for a NEW Annual Al-Anon Family Group Verification Process

Group Mailings for Southern California go out in June 2025 (February 2026 for our Spanish Speaking Groups).

★ No more paper forms to mail back (members may mail them if they want to)
★ Faster updates to AFG Records
★ Easy reporting of no changes

ALL Current Mailing Address (CMA) contacts will receive the Annual Update Sheet, as they 
have in the past, however, the new process includes QR codes and links to online forms to 
confirm or change group information.

The World Service Office wants us to aim for 100% return rate. 

Don’t throw the form away until after you respond!
Remember, even if the group’s information is accurate, verification of the information is vital.

Accurate meeting/contact information is crucial for anyone seeking Al-Anon’s help.

Contact our Area Group Records Coordinator at grouprecords@scws-al-anon.org for assistance
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